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MEMORANDUM 

Subject: Road Safety Advisory Committee Resolution Regarding 3-Way Stop 

Sign Request 

To: Thorold City Council 

From: Justin Letourneau, Legislative & Municipal Elections Coordinator  

 

At their meeting on November 20, 2024, the Road Safety Advisory Committee 

discussed the ongoing construction in the area of Pine Street South and Beaverdams 

Road and the potential of adding a 3-way stop at the intersection to improve road 

safety. The Committee passed the following resolution: 

That Council DIRECT staff to report on the potential of adding a 3-way stop sign 

at the intersection of Pine Street South and Beaverdam Road and to work with 

the Niagara Region on its implementation. 

Respectfully submitted and signed by 

 

________________________________ 

Justin Letourneau 

Legislative & Municipal Elections Coordinator 


